
Legislators, 
Regarding HB 3063: 

1. This is discriminatory by taking away everyone's right to 
choose. 

2. It discriminates particularly against minority populations. 
3. It pressures vulnerable new parents, particularly mothers, 

to agree to vaccinations with no alternatives presented. 

With Oregon's extremely low non-vaccination rate of 2.6%, why 
would you wish to legislate unnecessarily. 
Some selective vaccinations may at times prevent illness; 
however, this "bandaid" does nothing to address the underlying 
cause(s) of illness. 
Please vote against HB3063. 
Thank you, 

Pauline Washburn, 4697 Foots Creek Rd., Gold Hill, OR 
97525     541-582-3745 

 


